KILDARE AND LEIGHLIN DIOCESE 
APPLICATION FORM

CHOIRS FOR WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 2018


NOTE 
· The data gathered in this application form will help the diocese put in place membership of three different choirs for the following:		
· Official opening of WMOF2018 in Carlow Cathedral, August 21		
· Congress Mass in RDS on August 22		
· Closing Mass in Phoenix Park on August 26

· Applicants can choose which choir to be a part. 

· As there is a limit on places for the Papal Mass, priority for that particular choir will be given to applicants who are available for all three choirs. 

· The data collected here will be held by Kildare and Leighlin Faith Development Services until September 2018 and will not be shared with any other party without your permission.


PLEASE READ THE ACCOMPANYING INFORMATION SHEET BEFORE COMPLETING

Insert answers in this column.
	1. I have read the information sheet and am happy to proceed with this application (Yes/No)
	

	2. Name
	

	3. Parish
	

	4. Parish group in which I sing:
(e.g. 11am Sunday morning choir)
	

	5. I am 18 years of age or older (Yes/No)
	

	6. I am a Soprano
            Alto
            Bass
            Tenor
	

	7. I can follow written music (Yes/No)
	

	8. I wish to sing in the following choir(s):
a) Diocesan Choir for Opening of WMOF in Carlow Cathedral (Aug 21)
b) WMOF Choir for Mass at RDS Congress (Aug 22)
c) WMOF Choir for Closing Mass in Phoenix Park (Aug 26)
	

	9. I am available to attend the following rehearsals in Carlow Cathedral at 7.30pm
i) June 19th
ii) July 10th
iii) August 16th
	

	10. I understand that I will need to undergo Garda Vetting to be a part of the choir in the RDS & Phoenix Park (Yes/No)
	

	11. I understand that if I am in the choir in the Phoenix Park that I will travel to & from the Mass as part of the choir group (Yes/No)
	

	12. Email address
- This address will be used to let you know the status of your application
- If you are offered a place in the RDS & Phoenix Park choirs we will email you a link to officially register with WMOF as part of their choir. This official registration with WMOF will also begin your Garda Vetting Process.
- The email address you supply will also be used by Kildare & Leighlin Faith Development Services to send you sheet music ahead of rehearsals.
	

	13. Mobile Phone Number
- This number will be used to send you texts with practical details in relation to any of the above three choirs regarding rehearsals, travel etc.
	





Please return this application via email to kandlechoir@gmail.com 
or by post to:
‘Kandlechoir’,
Kildare and Leighlin Faith Development Services,
Cathedral Parish Centre,
College St.,
Carlow.
By Wednesday, May 16, 2018

Music Director Fr Liam Lawton

For Further information contact:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Julie Kavanagh at FDS (059 9164084)/ julie.kavanagh@kandle.ie


